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PhilHealth Quick Response 
(QR) Code

To provide members and stakeholders with prompt access 
to PhilHealth information, the Corporation launched Quick 
Response (QR) Codes placed in various marketing materials 
and collaterals that served as portal to the PhilHealth website. 
The QR codes proved useful, especially for those using mobile 
devices such as cellphones and tablet computers.

However, PhilHealth is also cognizant of the possible misuse and 
tampering of our QR Codes – modifying them to lead to websites 
or to any malicious link that asks for personal information or 
collect fees for forms or services that PhilHealth will never do. 

As such, PhilHealth urges the public to remain vigilant and 
report any similar incidents to our Corporate Action Center at 
actioncenter@philhealth.gov.ph.


